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Monday – No Test!               
Tuesday – Handwriting
Wednesday – Math
Thursday – Phonics and 
     Bible Verse
Friday - Spelling

		Jesus and Mrs. Gagne	
February 10, 2021
lgagne@morningsideacademy.com

                                                  Issue 22
Schedule of Events:
Feb. 11 – Spring Pictures
Feb. 12 – Mini Valentine’s Day party
Feb. 15 – No School –President’s Day
Feb. 16 – New Family Open House 5-7
Feb. 18 – 2nd Grade Chapel
Mar. 12 – End of 3rd Qtr.
Mar. 15-19 – SAT Week and  
      Animal Report presentations
Mar. 22-26 – Spring Break 
 
This Week’s Bible Verse:  
Col. 3:12
[image: C:\Users\Owner\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\5G5DE94G\MC900304919[1].wmf]“Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience.” 
 
Next Week’s Bible Verse:  
John 3:16
“For God so loved the world that He gave His one and only Son that whoever believes in Him shall not perish but have eternal life.” 

Math:  Test #20
Math concepts for next week:
[image: AN00223_]Two, One, and Zero as Factors
	Roman Numerals 50 and 100

Phonics: Test #21 
[image: AN00223_]Look for a student-made study sheet in the blue folder Wednesday evening.

Spelling:  List #21
 Please spend a little extra time reviewing the vocabulary words with your child.

Handwriting:  
Please review the handwriting test with your child each week.   
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NOTE FROM THE TEACHER:	
Dear Parents,
[image: MPj04330680000[1]]      In lieu of our regularly scheduled  Spring PTM, I have created a short (five minute) video explaining our upcoming Animal Report.  Please be sure to go to my teacher portal, and click on the video for some general information.  More details will be going home today in your child’s Wednesday folder.  Remember, the Animal Report is 50% of your child’s grade in history for the last quarter. The “follow along” booklet and participation grades will help make up the total grade.   
     Our students are looking forward to Valentine’s Day on Friday.  Students will be delivering valentine cards to their classmates during our celebration.  Their valentines should be brought into the classroom on Thursday (tomorrow).  
[image: ]      We are trying to figure out a Covid-friendly way to hold our Olympic celebration this year!  If we can work it out, our 28th Annual Olympic celebration will be held sometime in April.  We will keep you posted.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]     We will be holding an Open House for new and/or prospective families on Feb.16th from 5:00-7:00 p.m. If you know anyone interested in attending Morningside Academy next year, please let them know about our Open House. Unfortunately, we are not having our 
All-School open house event this year.
       Re-Enrollment is underway. You will re-enroll through RenWeb again this year,
just as you did last year. If you enroll
before Feb. 19th, you can lock in a
lower tuition rate. We will open
enrollment up to the public on
February 16th. If you have any
questions, please feel free to call the office. 

 In His Service, Mrs. Gagne	
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